
Bob Drews <bob.drews@arapahoewarriors.org>

Fwd: Kaitlin

Benjamin Ellis <benjamin.ellis@arapahoewarriors.org> Thu, Apr 6, 2023 at 10:12 AM
To: Bob Drews <bob.drews@arapahoewarriors.org>

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Benjamin Ellis <benjamin.ellis@arapahoewarriors.org>
Date: Tue, Apr 4, 2023 at 4:41 PM
Subject: Re:
To: Kaitlin Ellis <kaitlin.ellis@arapahoewarriors.org>

Yes, I did receive it.  Thank you for letting me know.  Wish you all the best and appreciate all that you have done for
Arapahoe!  

On Tue, Apr 4, 2023 at 2:22 PM Kaitlin Ellis <kaitlin.ellis@arapahoewarriors.org> wrote:
Good afternoon,

I just wanted to let you know that I have been offered and accepted a job at Holdrege elementary. I just wanted you to hear
it from me. I apologize about it being an email, the cell phone service is spotty here.  I plan to give you my resignation
letter when I return. Hope this week is going well. 

Thanks,

Kaitlin Ellis
--
Benjamin Ellis
Elementary Principal
Arapahoe-Holbrook Public Schools

"The function of education is to teach one to think intensively and to think critically.  Intelligence plus character - that is the
goal of true education. (Martin Luther King, Jr.)
--
Benjamin Ellis
Elementary Principal
Arapahoe-Holbrook Public Schools
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